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"HOLLYBRANCH" Sou 24150

The Southampton Surveyors report a dry docking held
in July 1956 for commencement of the ES due 5.56. This survey
was not proceeded with and the vessel has been towed to a Dutech
Fort.

In a letter dated the 13th April the fotterdam
Surveyor stated that they are informed the ship will not be
broken up as was previously anticipated but will be re-sold.

In view of the fact that apart from the examination
of the propeller and sea connections,the ES due 3.56 has not
been held, and the BS due 10,56 not yet commenced, -

IT IS SUBMITTED for consideration whether this

vessel's class should be deleted. \_/xbjjb
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